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Amateur Radio Outdoor Camp -
January 4, 2025
Amateur Radio Outdoor Camp of the year

took place on January 4, 2025, just 20

kilometers from Dhaka city. This event

brought together over 15 enthusiastic

participants who shared a passion for

amateur radio operations. The camp was

filled with learning, camaraderie, and

exciting radio activities.

We were honored to have Muneem Rana,

known by his call sign S21R, as our special

guest. Mr. Rana is a well-respected figure

in the amateur radio community and

brought a wealth of knowledge to the

event. His presence was not only

inspirational but also educational for all

attendees.
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Participants engaged in numerous QSOs (contact sessions) with fellow operators throughout
the camp. These interactions allowed members to practice their skills, exchange information,
and expand their amateur radio networks. The QSOs were a highlight of the event, offering
practical experience in a supportive environment.

The outdoor camp was not only a platform for learning but also an opportunity for
participants to enjoy the natural surroundings, fostering a sense of community. Key
highlights included:

Interactive Sessions: Engaging workshops and hands-on activities that allowed
participants to apply what they learned.
Networking Opportunities: Attendees had the chance to connect with other amateur
radio enthusiasts and establish lasting friendships.
Cultural Exchange: Sharing of experiences and knowledge from diverse backgrounds,
enriching the collective understanding of amateur radio.

outdoor camp concluded with a delightful barbecue party, providing the perfect ending to
an enriching event. The participants, including amateur radio operators with call signs S21R
S21ARK,S21BK,S21RED,S21CAN,S21OD,S21FIA,S21BP,S21HD,S21KV,S21NZ,S21TQ,S21DI, gathered around
to enjoy a warm meal together under the cool evening sky. With temperatures at the
campsite dipping to an invigorating 13 degrees Celsius, the atmosphere was both cozy and
exciting.

Thank you to everyone who joined us and contributed to the vibrant spirit of the camp. We
look forward to more gatherings that bring the amateur radio community together, fostering
camaraderie and continuous learning.
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